
Nancy Vandenberg 
 
I appreciate your thorough evaluation of the need to designate Puget Sound as a No Discharge
Zone. Puget Sound should join 90 other iconic waterways across the United States as a No
Discharge Zone. 

Puget Sound, a national treasure, needs this type of protection. I fully support Department of
Ecologys determination and proposal to establish the Puget Sound No Discharge Zone.

Again, thank you for your hard work. Please establish the Puget Sound No Discharge Zone.
 


